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Thank you to our young people and their families who took part in the Catholic 

Schools Lenten Liturgy last Tuesday evening.  This is a beautiful tradition which runs 

alongside our own Lenten reflections creating a moment of stillness and 

thoughtfulness.  Well done to our Year 3,4 ,5 and 6 children who volunteered to 

contribute to this event.  

 

 

 

Meet Luce  

This is the mascot for the Year of 

Hope. Luce – or light -  has been 

gifted to us by the central team at 

BEBCMAT.   

She will be joining us at events this 

year as we journey through the Year 

of Hope  
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Science Week Adventure  

The theme for the science week was adaptation and what a week it was. On Monday 

we had a visit from a bird specialist who brought us hawks and owls and had the 

children transfixed as they watched and learned about these beautiful creatures.  On 

Tuesday our whole school were the audience and judges for the year 6 fashion show 

with Alexander and Harriet going forwards to represent our school in the BEBCMAT 

finals.  Then on Wednesday we had reptiles sharing with us the many ways that they 

have adapted to survive and thrive. These were themselves very informative and 

educational as well as serving to focus our in class work. 
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This week our Royal Shakespeare Theatre group will be putting together the final 

touches to their after school rehearsals and sharing their work on Tuesday evening 

at The Grand Theatre. Our children have worked with local and national professional 

actors and producers as part of this work, giving them memorable and high quality 

opportunities to contribute to their own performance.  

 

 

A reminder on Friday this week that children are invited to come into school in bright 

clothes for CAFOD. 

 

 

You may remember that Miss Heim- Sarac is preparing to run the London Marathon 

for Cafod and as a whole school we are working to support her work.  Please make a 

voluntary contribution to this project. 
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To link with our Jubilee Project year we are running the distance from our school to 

Rome.  The running club set us off on Thursday after school running 122 laps of our 

field.  Over the next few weeks every pupil will be running their own laps to 

contribute to the total distance.   

Sponsor forms will be sent home this week.  

 

 

 

Parent Information Sessions Today  

We look forward to meeting you later today. A reminder that pre loved uniforms will 

be available. Please consider taking this as spares and making a contribution to 

Cafod.   

Laura Quinn from the South Shore Family Hub wil be in the hall and can answer any 

questions about every sort of resource for parents in the area.  If she doesn’t know 

the answer she will find out.  So please do stop and chat.  

Our Catering team will also provide a taster menu in the dining hall during the 

afternoon, from around 1.45pm. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support  


